From: Owens - CEO, Zachary <zachary.owens@state.co.us>
Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 2:12 PM

To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org>

Subject: IECC Comments

Hello,

| am writing to express my concerns about the changes that the ICC is considering making in the code
development process for IECC. The current voting process ensures equitable public sector participation
in the code adoption process -- please do not dilute our perspective and our opportunity for input and
development.

Thank you for your consideration,
Zach Owens

Zachary Owens

Senior Program Manager
Transportation Fuels and Technology
Jared Polis, Governor
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